
 

Splish Splash 
We’ll Be Taking  

A Bath… 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The City of Dyersburg will be flushing fire hydrants throughout the 
city starting May 15, 2025 to July 31, 2025. We are sorry for any 

inconvenience that this may cause. For problems concerning 
water call 311 or 731-288-0724. 

 

 

To keep your water sparkling clean 
and running smoothly, your Fire & 
Water Department will be opening 
fire hydrants throughout the city. 
This “free flow” operation flushes 
out possible sediment and build-up 
of any harmless impurities. Our 
periodic “bathing” may result in 
turbid water perhaps a temporary 
reduction in water pressure. If you 
notice hydrant flushing taking 
place in your area, you may want 
to postpone washing clothes. 


